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Dear Parents, 
 
 
We thought it would be useful to send a letter to remind you of a few things 
necessary for the Lea Green residential which is coming up very soon. 
 
Please name items as we can get a lot of lost property and we would like to send 
children home with everything they came with! 
 
It is important that children do not bring items of value or electrical equipment and 
they do not need to bring any food or money. 
 
Please let the children help to pack their own bags so that when they arrive at Lea 
Green they know what they have with them. Remember it is better to have too much 
than not enough – however they will have to take their bags upstairs to their 
bedroom! 
 
Kit - to be packed in a suitcase 

 Waterproof coat/jacket   Outdoor shoes/ walking boots/trainers   

 Sunhat/suncream  Indoor PE kit and plimsolls. Please don’t 

only pack slippers. 

 Old tracksuit bottoms, t-shirt and 

top(these are likely to get muddy!) 

 Plastic bag to put muddy clothes in 

 A change of clothes  Underwear and socks 

 Pyjamas/ night clothes   Toothbrush and toothpaste.  

 Flannel,/ soap or wipes and handtowel 

(hopefully no-one will need a shower!)  

 No earrings please. 

Please arrive at school at the normal time Thursday25th May, as we will not be 
leaving until 10am. Please come dressed in clothes ready for Lea Green- no need 
for children to wear school uniform for this residential trip. All children will also need 
to bring a packed lunch to eat as soon as we arrive, so please ensure your child has 
this with them in the morning. If your child requires any medication to be 
administered whilst we are on residential please fill in the medicine form (available 
from the school office/foyer) and hand to your child’s class teacher along with the 
medicine on the morning of Thursday 25th May. 
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We are expected to return before the end of Friday 26th May, however if this does 
change due to traffic, then tweets and texts will be sent to keep you updated. We will 
be posting tweets regularly so you can see the fun the children are having whilst 
there.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Year 2 Team 
. 
 

 

 


